Boy Scouts

SCOUT COMMISSIONERS PLAN FALL WORK

The volunteer Scout Commissioners staff of the North Shore Area Council met Tuesday night, Sept. 26, in scout headquarters, Highland Park, under the leadership of the council commissioner, Col. J. B. Jackson, and scout executive, C. G. Speer. This was their first fall meeting and consequently many important things were discussed and planned. The eleven districts in the council were well represented.

The nearest project at hand is a trip to Camp Ma-Ka-Ja-Wan for all the local scout leaders able to go on this week-end-Friday, Saturday and Sunday-starting Sept. 29. About 25 men plan to go,

The commissioners are planning an analysis of every troop situation in order to find out just how they can help that troop. The district commissioners are dividing this responsibility with his assistants so that no one man will have to work with more than four troops. In conjunction with this troop analysis the commissioners are planning and scheduling visitation to every troop in the council.

The corneratone to this year's council activities is the ten-year-program. Already a year of ten has passed. The commissioners plan to study the benefits of the program in the past year in term making the ten-year-program still more effective in the council this year. As you may know, the objective of the ten-year-program of the Boy Scouts of America, is to make acouting so broad and effective that at the end of the ten years one out of every four new male citizens will have had four years of boy scout training in character and citizenship. In the promotion of this program the commissioners are planning an extensive

In the promotion of this program the commissioners are planning an extensive training program for all scout leaders in the council. Complete announcement on this will be made soon. The commissioners feel that 133-34 will be a big year for scouting in this council, marking renewed strength, vitality and growth. They urge the cooperation of every scout and scouter to make this a banner year.

OCT. 21 SCOUT DAY AT NORTHWESTERN U GAME

Northwestern University has set Oct. 21, the date of the first home football game, as Boy Scout Day. Scouts from all around the Chicago area are invited to be guests of the university that day at Dyche Stadium. Last year 15,000 scouts were present. It is expected that this year scout attendance will be even greater.

The scouts all come in uniform and under their own scoutmaster's leadership. As they sit together in the east stadium the colorful uniforms of the Cubs, the Hoy Scouts, and Sea Scouts add greatly to the already colorful occasion. Troops are urged to make plans for attending this football game. It is a treat that scouts should not miss. Thanks should be extended to the Evanston Boy Scout Council for making arrangements and taking charge of this affair. Dr. E. D. Kelly is the scout executive and leader in this enterprise.

EXECUTIVE HOLD TRAINING CONFERENCE FOR FALL WORK

The North Shore Area Council was represented last week at the Region 7 Scout Executive Training Conference by local scout executive, C. G. Speer, and assistant scout executive, Carl McManus. The conference was held at the Edgewater Beach Hotel Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, Sept. 19, 20, 21.

The special emphasisinthe conference |
The special emphases in the conference were council financing and ten-year-programs. E. U. Goodman, director of program division, and Charles N. Miller, assistant director of the division of operation, were present from the national council Boy Scouts of America in New York to bring the latest information and help from their broad experience in the field.

The conference was very worth while and its benefits will be carried back to 80 local councils represented from the states of Michigan, Indiana, Wisconsin and Illinois.

DEERFIELD TO HOLD SCOUT LEADERS MEETING

C. E. Piper, chairman of the Deerfield district of the North Shore Area Council, announces that all Deerfield scout leaders will meet on Tuesday, Oct. 3, to plan their fall activities and program. This meeting will be the first of the fall district committee meetings to be held in each of the eleven districts of the council.

LEADERS PLAN TO ATTEND REGIONAL CONFERENCE

Henry Rowler, president of the North Shore Area Council, has already appointed recruiting committees in each of the 11 districts to get together a good sized group of scouter laymen to attend the big annual regional meeting and training conference this year to be held at the Pfister Hotel, Milwaukee, Tuesday, Nov. 14. In the past four years with the meeting in Chicago, the North Shore Area Council has held the honor of having the largest delegation present. This year, although handicapped by distance, they are still out to be among the first in attendance.

Dr. George J. Fisher, deputy chief scout education, both of the national council, executive, and Ray O. Wyland, director of Boy Scouts, New York, will present the main features of thep rogram. Both men are outstanding, dynamic speakers, with long and tried experience in scouting thruout the United States. Some of the practical problems to be met in group discussion meetings are: "Developing the New Plan for Catholic Co-operation," "Council Committees and Their Motivation," "Financing the Council Program," "New Features cation of the Ten Year Program in the in Council Training Proprams," "The Application of the Ten Year Program in the Troop," "Cubbing and the Ten Year Program," and "Sea Scouting and the Ten Year Program," and "Sea Scouting and the Ten Year Program."

The district committees now appointed for led by these men: Wilmette, Henry Fowler, the promotion of this splendid program are H. C. Toeppen, W. P. Cody; Kenilworth, Robert Townley; Winnetka, George Getgood; Glencoe, Harry Stannard; Highland Park, George Scheuchenpflug; Highwood, Paul Muzik; Lake Forest, T. A. Connors; Libertyville-Mundelein, William E. Webster; Deerfield, C. E. Piper; Northbrook, E. L. Griese; Glenview, Richard Appleyard.

N. U. Settlement to Hold Meeting Oct. 4

Northwestern University Settlement will hold the first fall meeting at the home of the chairman, Mrs. Gertrude Wood, 291 Laurel Avenue, Wednesday, Oct. 4. The usual morning of sewing will be followed by a buffet lunch and business meeting. All members are urged to come and hear of the interesting plans for winter activities.

Ladies Aid Society Hold Chicken Supper

The Ladies Aid Society of Grace M. E. Church will hold a chicken supper this evening (Thursday) at 6:30 o'clock in the church parlors. The public is invited to attend. A very nominal charge will be made for the supper.

STORM SASH

Storm Doors - Combination Doors
MILL WORK

Painting - Decorating General Contractors

Zion Bldg. Industry 386 Central Ave. Tel. H. P. 3868

SOCIAL SERVICE NOTES

Now is the time for all good people interested in Social Service to come to the aid of the distributing room, for we assure you, it's as bare as Mother Hubbard's cupboard!

Now that the canning is over, the upper floor will be converted into rooms for the sewing and distributing of clothing. The plan is to have the women mend and renew collars and linings, as well as make new garments. This will be possible only if we receive supplies, as we did last year, from the Red Cross.

We hope to have things sent in, but money will be thankfully received. This plan cannot be made possible without money to pay the women. Mrs. Schultz and Mrs. Rieke will be in charge of distribution, while Mrs. Gutmann will take charge of the sewing room.

This summer a sink was installed by using Social Service funds and men on work relief. The sink was donated by one plumber, and material furnished at cost by another.

To make the rooms suitable for sewing, we will need cabinets, chests of drawers, chairs and other furniture. We could use a show case also.

Don't forget clothes are always needed here.

Lincoln P.-T. A. Will Have Meeting Oct. 3

The Lincoln School P.-T. A. will hold the first meeting of the year Tuesday evening, Oct. 3, at 8 p.m. and extends a most cordial welcome to all parents and teachers to join the organization.

With the desire that the new members become better acquainted, the social committee has planned an informal evening of dancing, cards and ping-pong. There will be an excellent orchestra, refreshments and a real get-together for all.

Mail Clerks, Carriers Are Granted Furloughs

On account of granting furloughs to clerks and carriers at the Highland Park postoffice, there has been and will be no afternoon delivery of mail in this city on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Saturday of this week.

Thereafter, complete deliveries will again be made, according to Hugo L. Schneider, postmaster.

Italian.

Instructions given by MRS. MUNZIO RUSSO

CLASSES for Beginners and Advanced Pupils Now Forming TELEPHONE GLENCOE 1670

Sol. A. St. Peter & Son

and Dry Cleaning

Fine Quality Work Guaranteed. 20% Discount, Bring and Call. Call and Deliver Service, Also. 363 Central Avenue Phone 361

Louis Tazioli

General Hauling
Black Dirt - Filling Dirt
Manure

Screenings - Lake Sand and Cinders Catch Basins Cleaned

965 N. S. JOHNS AVENUE Phone H. P. 4211



Announcing

A New Deal in Rairigeration by Coolerator

From September 28, 1933 to April 1, 1934

Ice will be delivered to your home

FREE OF CHARGE

to those purchasing a COOLERATOR
of your own choice from us,
from date of this issue to
Oct. 14th, 1933

100-Lb.
COOLERATOR
as illustrated.....
Terms if desired

\$69.50



is Best for Refrigeration

The COOLERATOR STHE BEST REFRIGERATOR

4

ice in a Coolerator produces just the right temperature for the preservation of foods, 45 to 48 degrees.

Ice in a Coolerator keeps foods in their natural state.

2

Does not dry them out (no hydrator necessary).

Circulation of air is constant and complete. Absorption of gases from foods, by melting ice, keeps them and the air around them sweet, clean and free from

Plenty of clear, clean, sparkling ice at all times—(not cloudy cubes loaded with gases given off in the dead air of an air-tight box and forced into the water that the ice cubes are made of).

lce in a Coolerator is less expensive; including a new Coolerator and ice for a period of five years is \$3.50 per month. The average cost of an electric refrigerator for a family of five, including an electric refrigerator and power for a period of five years is

\$7.10 per month.

odors (no need of a deodorizer).

The Coolerator uses a new patented and exclusive principle of sanitary washed air circulation.

It is the least expensive satisfactory refrigerator, scientifically constructed and properly insulated. Requires re-icing only every five to seven days.

The interior of the Coolerator is large, with removable shelves. The corners are round and easy to clean.

Smart, modern in design, yet in harmony with the surroundings of an up-to-date kitchen. Adjustable legs, for your convenience. Coolerators are finished in white and attractive colors.

The Coolerator will last indefinitely, is silent, has no machinery to wear out. Hundreds of electric refrigerators have been thrown out and are being replaced by Coolerators. Investigate before you buy.

DO NOT BE MISLED BY EXTRAVAGANT CLAIMS, PROVE FOR YOURSELF-ACCEPT OUR OFFER OF

Coolerator 10 DAY FREE TRIAL

Guaranteed The Coolerator has been tested and proved. Guaranteed to meet every claim that has been made for it, and if you are not completely satisfied, it may be returned without obligation.

HIGHLAND PARK ICE CO.
Phone H. P. 34
Highland Park, Ill.

No Obligation There is no obligation on your part. We want you to try the new Coolerator in your own home, let it prove to you its many advantages. If you are not entirely satisfied, you may return it without cost or obligation.

FRANK SILJESTROM
Phone H. P. 65
Highland Park, Ill.